
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issue 92 March 2024 

 

DATES 

March  

4th     Early Years & Y1 Mothers’  

         Day Lunch 

5th     Y2 Class Assembly (9.05am) 

5th     Y2 & Y3 Mothers’ Day Lunch 

7th     World Book Day 

7th     Y4/5/6 Mothers’ Day Lunch 

12th   Y5 trip to Captain Cook  

          Museum 

13th   Y4 trip to Auckland Castle 

13th     PTFA Clothes Bag Collection 

14th   Y1 trip to Preston Park 

15th   Comic Relief Red Nose      

          Day 

21st   Y5 and Y6 Brass Concert at  

         Sedgefield Community  

         College 

21st   PTFA Disco 

27th   2.00pm KS2 Easter Service  

27th   Break up for Easter Holidays 

April 

15th   Children Return 

19th   Short Reports sent out 

May 

6th     Bank Holiday 

13th   Year 6 SATs Week 

18th   Mediaeval Fair 

20th   Class photos 

21st   Y4 Class Assembly  (9.05am)  

23rd  (3.20pm) break up for half  

         Term 

27th   PD Day 

June 

3rd    Return after Half Term 

 

 

 
 

 

    

   

Easter Service 

 

We would like to invite KS2 

Parents/carers to our Easter Service at 

2.00pm on Wednesday 27th March at St. 

Edmund’s Church. We will be taking all 

of the children back to school after the 

service, but you will be able to collect 

them early to start the Easter Holidays.  

We look forward to seeing you. 

Thank you for your continuing support.  Things continue to be busy in 

school and there is lots planned for the coming months too. 

 

Year 2 learned how to write instructions using imperative verbs. Mr 

Eltringham asked them to write instructions for making jam 

sandwiches, so it was very important that they tried them out first! The 

lesson was informative, fun and extremely tasty. 

Norma Neal, 

from the local 

History Society, 

shared her 

knowledge on 

the history of 

the Sedgefield 

Ball Game with 

Years 3 & 4. 

Year 6 created 

shadow 

puppets to 

investigate 

how shadows 

change size 

with distance 

from the light 

source. 

Good Attendance 

February’s attendance 

winners were Year 2, with 

an attendance of 97%.  

22 children in Year 2 were 

in school every day in 

February.  They will be 

enjoying a bit of extra 

playtime as a reward. 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Website 

 

Please don’t forget to keep checking our website: http://www.sedgefield-pri.durham.sch.uk.  You can also access 

‘X’ (Twitter) from there, so you can keep up to date with things as they’re happening. 

 

Reception finished their topic about vehicles with an amazing 

visit to Locomotion.  They took part in a workshop where they 

built a steam train and took on the parts of the driver, 

fireman, conductor, guard and passengers.   

 

An interactive afternoon workout is planned 

daily for Year 5 pupils to keep active within 

the classroom. This time is part of their 

active 30 minutes exercise a day and offers 

a welcome break within lessons. Year 5 

select the music and will sometimes sing 

along to well-known tunes as they workout! 

School Office 

 

Mrs Stoutt and Miss Biglin are 

always happy to help with any 

little issues you may have.  

They can also get messages to 

teachers who can’t access their 

emails during lesson time. 

 

On 8th 

February our 

Basketball 

team won the 

shield in the 

Go Well 

basketball 

cup and shield 

event. 
Year 1 loved experimenting with colours inspired by the 

seasons. 

Nursery celebrated 

Valentines Day by 

making delicious 

heart shaped 

biscuits. 

 

 

Would you live in a mega-

city? That's the question 

year 3 were asked at the 

close of their geography 

topic. They decided that for 

lots of reasons they would 

not want to, but enjoyed 

putting together a whole 

class piece of art to 

illustrate a crowded city. 

http://www.sedgefield-pri.durham.sch.uk/

